
DWR stock take on Friday, 27 Feb

Simon Ndlovu, Eazy Moeketsi
and Nicolet Britz from DWR.

 

To all our clients, kindly be advised that a stock take will take place at DWR Distribution on Friday and Saturday,
27th and 28th February 2015.

While our doors will remain open on Friday, the warehouse will be unable to process orders. With this in mind,
we request that customers let us know of any equipment or supplies required before then.

As always, we will do everything possible to assist you in an emergency.

Thanking you in advance.
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Nicolet Britz
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